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16th December 2021 

REF No  - C2021/226351 

To Whom It May Concern 

 

I have been a local resident of Onslow since yr2000 and home owner since 2005. 

I have been insured with SGIO for the past 18 years. 

Currently paying very high insurance premiums which continue to rise each year. 

Example of rising cost;  

Main place of residence currently paying $7113 / annum on a value of $436,000 building and 
$100,000 contents. 

Recently purchased a second property and insurance premium is more than main place of residence 
based on the value 

Paying $6750 / annum on a value of $306,000 building, no contents. 

Due to this the costs of living are rising and this adds to stress of owning own property and living in 
Onslow, making it very difficult for most of the community to afford to live in a place we love. 

Every year premiums are rising and rising. 

Look forward to your feedback 

Kind Regards  

Tina Smith and Elton Dawes 

Onslow  

  

 

 




